
 Susana Martinez 
 Governor 
 
 Tom Church 
  Cabinet Secretary 
 
 
 January 17,  2014 
 

 
Press Release 

 
 

New Mexico Department of Transportation 
Awarded Perfect Audit 

 
 

Santa Fe – The New Mexico Department of Transportation recently completed its annual 
Financial and Compliance Audit and received zero audit findings for the FY13 Fiscal Year.  This 
is the first time the Department has ever been awarded a perfect audit.  
 
This accomplishment speaks volumes on the accuracy and integrity of the Department's financial 
information, accounting practices and internal controls.  The results of the audit are also a 
reflection of the Department's commitment to the effective and efficient reporting, management 
and use of public funds.   
 
The Department has received several accolades to include members of the legislature and the 
Federal Highway Administration for this impressive accomplishment.   
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